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Dear Parents,

Tomorrow is Spring Picture Day. All students are permitted to
be out of uniform. | realize that not all wish to have these
pictures, but it’s an opportunity to do so.

Another citywide occasion this week will allow students and
staff to wear red. Our hometown team starts their baseball
season! Go Reds! Thisis happening on Thursday.

If you get the chance, many of our students need to have
their backpacks and especially their soft-sided lunch boxes
washed. (Some might walk on theiro Have a great week!

Yours in Christ,

Marianne Rosemond

ME: WILL IT BE WARM,
COLD, RAINY, SNOWY
OR WINDY TODAY?

SPRING: YES

ST. ANTONINUS SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

St. Antoninus

JAGITUDE

jag.i.tude /jag’i-tood

adjective:

A reference to how
one carries
themselves when full
of the pride in being a
St. Antoninus Jaguar.

(ex. They had a certain
Jagitude about them.)

noun:
The passion it takes
to be the best!

(ex. The other schools
knew it was over when
they showed their
Jagitude!)



UPCOMING DATES

March 25th Spring Pictures-out of uniform
April 9th Junior High Spring Concert

April 17th 12:00 dismissal

April 18th- 25th Easter Break

May 2nd Grandparents Day-details to come
May 4th First Communion
May 9th Olympic Day

May 15th 8th grade graduation
May 21st PTO Meeting-7:00 p.m.

May 23rd Last day of school-10:00 dismissal
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0l ST. ANTONINUS NEWS

+ FOOTBALL SIGN UPS

Please see the attached flyer with details for football sign ups.
+ YEARBOOKS ON SALE

Yearbooks will be on sale now through April 15th. Please see the attached flyer with details.
+ OLYMPIC DAY COMMITTEE

If you would like to be part of the Olympic Day committee, please sign up with the link.
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094BAEA729A1FFC25-54060839-olympic
+ SPRING CONCERT 2025

The Saint Antoninus Spring Concert will take place on Wednesday, April 9th at 7 p.m. in the gym.
Students in grades 5 through 8 will be performing and should be dropped off at the gym by 6:45. 5th
and 6th graders will go straight to their homerooms and 7th and 8th graders will meet in the
cafeteria. Please keep any student belongings, especially phones, with you in the audience. For this
concert, please have students wear either khaki or black pants and their Saint Antoninus grade level
shirt. There will be a dress rehearsal on Wednesday, April 9th at 1:30 in the gym. Students in grades
Kto 4 will be attending the dress rehearsal but there should be at least a few hundred seats
available for anyone who would like to attend the dress rehearsal instead of the evening
performance. Just a reminder that this performance is a mandatory part of 5th through 8th grade
students' music curriculum and students who do not attend will be required to complete an
alternative assignment.

Please feel free to email me at mills@saintantoninus.org with any questions


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094BAEA729A1FFC25-54060839-olympic
mailto:mills@saintantoninus.org

+ EVERYBODY COUNTS
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E094DABAA29AAF94-55627778-everybody

We are so excited to have the everybody counts program again this year. This year everybody
counts will be in the undercroft on April 7-10th. If you are not familiar with Everybody Countsitis a
program that teaches kids about people with disabilities. It is run by parents. All scripts and materi-
als will be provided. We need three volunteers for each class. This year we are asking that a parent
be the lead for each grade level helping coordinators make sure everything is set. Volunteers will be
asked to read from a script to the class or group. Then they will be asked to lead an activity and/
or read a book with a small group. We will have a meeting to go over materials on April 3rd at
7pm in the undercroft. If you cannot attend the meeting please still volunteer. If you don't feel
comfortable speaking in front of groups please email us and we will find a spot for you to help
out. Heather Flick (hmflick14@gmail.com) is coordinate everything for K, 2nd, 4th and
5th. Jessica Kappa is coordinating everything for 1st and 3rd (jesskappa@yahoo.com) We ask that
all volunteers be safe parish trained.
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+ BOWLING CLINIC

See the attached information for the middle school bowling clinic.

+ AMERICAN HERITAGE GIRLS

Please see the attached flyer with details to join the American Heritage Girls program.

+ ST. MARTIN EASTER EGG-TRAVAGANZA

Please see the attached flyer with details

+ VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL

Vacation Bible Schoolis back and inviting all children to its summer event, TRUE NORTH : TRUST-
ING JESUS IN AWILD WORLD!

When: June 16 - 20, 9:00am -12:00pm
Where: St Aloysius Gonzaga undercroft

Who: Children entering grades K-6

Cost: $25 - Register at - https://fmhe.org/events/vbs2025 Deadline to register is May 24th.

Teen and Adult volunteers are also needed! Grade 7+, adults and seniors can participate by help-
ing decorate, be crew leaders and assist station leaders! This time counts for service hours! If inter-
ested, please contact Peggy Cappel at 513-288-9031 or email piapegy@gmail.com.
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+ CINCINNATI JUNIOR ROWING TEAM

We (the Cincinnati Junior Rowing Club) are forming a Middle School Rowing Program. All 7th and 8th
grade students would be welcome to join. Here is the initial information about the program below.

Who: This is for all current 7th and 8th grade students interested in learning more about rowing (no
experience is needed).

Where: Spring Season - Newport Boathouse

When: Mondays and Wednesdays starting the week of March 24th - the week of May 12"
Time: 4:00pm - 5:30pm

Cost: $320 per athlete

What is needed: Full water bottle, Athletic wear appropriate for the weather, Gym shoes that you do
not mind getting muddy.

All equipment and instruction will be provided during practice.

If you are interested in the Middle School Program or have any questions relating to rowing/the pro-
gram, please do not hesitate to reach out to Kevin McCarthy at kevin@cjrc.us.

If you can't participate with the Middle School Team this spring, we will still be offering our 2025
Summer Camps in July and early August. These camps are for all 12-15-year-old students in the Tri-
State area. More information for the 2025 Summer Camps can be found at cjrc.us/summer.

+ SUMMER ENRICHMENT PROGRAM

Through a mix of academic, cultural, social, and athletic activities, the Summer Enrichment Pro-
gram (SEP) provides an excellent opportunity for students to become acquainted with life at St. X.
Students will make a film, solve a puzzle, learn game strategies, and build and race a soap box derby
car. Register your son for a fun-filled summer of meeting future classmates and having fun! Break-
fast and lunch are included with the program. Breakfast will be available before classes begin (at
7:30a.m.), and lunch is served at 11 a.m. After lunch there will be a fast-paced hour of team-based
activities where students compete for prizes.

SEP is offered to rising 8th-grade boys only.

Please contact John Ravenna at jravenna@stxavier.org if you have questions.
Time: 8 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.

Dates: June 9-27, Monday through Friday

Registration has opened for the Summer Enrichment Program and ALL Summer Camps grades
2-8 @ www.stxavier.org
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JAGUARS, YEARBOOKS ON SALE NOW!

SAINT ANTONINUS SCHOOL

As your child and friends are taking part in this school year, the yearbook staff is capturing the
story of the year so it will live forever in the yearbook. Don’t miss your chance to have a copy of all
their special memories, buy your yearbook today.

TO PURCHASE: GO TO

C O S T: $ 3 2 YEARBOOKFOREVER.COM AND

ENTER OUR SCHOOL NAME OR

DEADLINE: APRIL 15 SCAN THE QR CODE.

Don't wait — if you want to personalize
the book, namestamping starts at
$8.90 extra and must be purchased
before April 15!

DON'T MISS OUT - BUY A YEARBOOK TODAY!

Walsworth Yearooks yearbookforever.com

O




GRADES 6 - 8
WHEN: APRIL 5TH 10:30AM - 12:30PM WITH SIGN-IN AT 10:15AM
WHERE: STRIKE & SPARE WESTERN BOWL
HOW MUCH: $10 PER PERSON, INCLUDES SHOES

CASH OR VENMO: eLUEBBSFAM

PARENTS WILL HAVE OPPORTUNITY TO ASK QUESTIONS ABOUT
HIGH SCHOOL BOWLING, RULES, EQUIPMENT, ETC. AT 11:30AM

SCAN HERE TO REGISTER!
D —

PRE-REGISTRATION IS
RECOMMENDED AS SPACE IS
LIMITED TO 10 LANES!

> R R g P G D ¢
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Hosted by Shelby Luebbering



Artoninos
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St. Antoninus/St. Teresa Football Program Welcomes
ALL active parishioners, religious education, home and
parish school students grades K-8t" grade to the 2025
football season.

Registration open March 3rd through April 3°th

Come join kids throughout the city and
play in the GCYL, the largest and best youth
football league in southwest Ohio.

Bandit: (K - 2nd Grades where is all begins!)
Pony: (3rd & 4th Grades)

Reserve: (5th & 6th Grades)

Varsity: (7th & 8th Grades)

Participation Fee’s are;
$55.00 for K-2nd

$55 for3rd -8th Grade
Annual Family Fee $200.00

ditioning Practices begin July 14th
un?( to regx"st ation }or St. I?ntorﬁr?’ USA FOOTBALL CERTIIED
https://sports.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?ta Zn
bid=298914 2 SAFER.

We follow USA Football’s coaches training and player
safety guidelines, including the Heads-Up Football
program. Coaches’ certification are required at all levels.
Our coaches further their training and certificationin v i 1@ ama-
Concussion Awareness, Lindsay’s Law practices, and Virtus
training. Player Safety is our #1 concern. The creation of
standard fundamental player skill sets at each level help
our players to become better prepared and skilled in the
sport of football. The game has changed, and we have
changed with it! Evolving and teaching the right way!

There is nothing better than a Saturday
afternoon at Schott Field watching our
future stars play footbau thh there



AMERICAN
HE|R1TP|\GE GIRLS

LOOKING FOR

FAITH
SERVICE
& FUN

FOR YOUR
DAUGHTER?

Join us for an informational session to learn more about
the American Heritage Girls program!

When: Thursday, April 3™
Time: 7:00p.m. - 8:00p.m.

Where: St. Antoninus undercroft (Holy Family Room)

WOMEN of INTEGRITY
Six Program Emphases

The American Heritage Girls

Program Emphases creates a

well-rounded experience for girls.

A girl who completes the AHG

Program will be a Christ-following _

servant leader who is honoring, Ci.-{'i-_%-c.;-l.s-ﬁ..iF
relational, anchored in Christ, and "
competent: a woman of integrity. C,.f{m(

Emolional




St Martin 21st Annua

faster
fc 9—trauaganz

ALL ARE WELCOME!

SUNDAY, APRIL 20, 2025
AFTER 9:00 AM MASS
ON THE LAWN ON ST MARTINS PLACE

Please drop off donations of
wrapped candy bags & gift cards

to St. Martin Church by
Sunday, April 13
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